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From: foiadirect@townforms.com
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 12:24 PM
To: MLS
Cc: annette.debilio@ci.everett.ma.us; colleen.mejia@ci.everett.ma.us; 

sergio.cornelio@ci.everett.ma.us
Subject: Request# 2023-0792 : Response to your Request

 
Please DO NOT reply to this email !! Please use the email address of the sender at bottom of this email, in order to 
communicate with the request management team. 

City of Everett, MA 
Public Record Request Number:2023-0792 
Requester: Danni Christopher 
Request Date: Monday, November 13, 2023 8:30:00 AM 
Response Due Date: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 

 
Dear Danni Christopher: 
 
We have completed the work in reference to your request as referenced above. The response is given below. 
 
Request Response 

There is one Building Permit B-18-505 that is still open.   
 
Attachments 

This response may or may not contain separate Response Documents to include specific response and data. In 
case such separate response documents exist, they are represented by attachments to this response email. 
Therefore, please look for any attachments if they exist. Between Request Response and attachments, we believe 
you are receiving a comprehensive response to your request. 

 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us at the following email address. 
 
Pursuant to 950 CMR 32.08, you may appeal this response to the Supervisor of Public Records within 90 days.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Michael Desmond, Dept RAO 
Inspectional Services Department 
City of Everett 
484 Broadway 
Everett, MA 02149 
Tel: (617)-394-2222 
Email: michael.desmond@ci.everett.ma.us  

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  


